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12 January 2016

Jeremy Newman

Senior Adviser

ASX Listings Compliance

L40, 152-158 St George’s Terrace
Perth WA 6000

Via email: jeremy.newman@asx.com.au

Dear Jeremy,

RE: Platypus Minerals Ltd (“Platypus” or “Company”) ASX Price and Volume Query

We refer to your letter of today’s date and respond to your questions therein as follows:
1. No
2. N/A.

3.  We note that since our announcement on 8 January 2016 that we have exited our involvement
with the Peru copper project, there has been an increase in activity in relation to Platypus on
investor forum HotCopper, ostensibly because it underlines Platypus’s commitment to seek out
new opportunities. As previously announced on 18 December 2015, Platypus has stated its
intent to focus in particular on opportunities in the lithium sector. We note that there is
significant support in the market for a range of activities in relation to lithium, from exploration
to production and related metallurgical advances (e.g, Ardiden Ltd, ASX.ADV; General Mining
Corp, ASX.GMM; and Lithium Australia, ASX.LIT). Although the Company is looking to build a
presence in that sector and, as would be expected, is in discussions with various parties in this
regard, nothing has yet been concluded. The Company’s exit from Peru, the resultant significant
cost savings, and the market support for lithium could be regarded as pointing to Platypus
making a significant step in a new direction.

4. We confirm that the Entity is in compliance with the Listing Rules and, in particular, Listing Rule
3.1.

Yours faithfully,

Tom Dukovcic
Managing Director



